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Landowners wishing to participate in the No Spray program must come in to the 
Bonner County Public Works office by no later than MAY 31 to sign a document 
agreeing to control any state and county listed noxious weeds in the road right-of-
way adjacent to the owner’s property. 

Signs are then issued to the landowner to be placed in clear view of the travel 
lane [one sign at the start of the property, and one sign at the end of the 
property] in the road right-of-way.   

If the landowner’s alternative weed control methods in the road right-of-way 
have not been performed by JULY 15 the agreement is null and void and roadway 
is subject to be treated with herbicide by the County.   

Homemade No Spray signs are disregarded by the County!  

No Spray Agreements are only valid for the year in which they were signed, and 
need to be renewed every year.  However, not every road is sprayed every year; 
we encourage you to contact Weeds Department personnel to find out if your 
road is scheduled to be sprayed that year.  


